
 
 

PRODUCTION ALERT - Issue Affecting CDF Omega 
and Lynx feeds 
 
Attention TMX Information Processor Clients 
 
Please be aware that Omega/Lynx experienced a startup issue this morning. As a result, TMX 
IP refresh was complete at both Markham (MCC) and Toronto (TCF) for CDF-OMG and 
CDF-Lynx feeds. There will be an expected mismatch between both sites for the feeds. 
 
Data disseminated from each site will still be complete and accurate however, clients are 
advised that arbitration is not recommended between the two sites today on CDF-OMG and 
CDF-LYNX feeds for the remainder of the day. This issue only impacted CDF-OMG and 
CDF-Lynx feeds. 
 
All other TMX IP feeds including CBBO, CLS, CDB are not impacted. 
 
For more information contact ​TMX Market Operations​ at ​(416) 947-4705 
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